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I would like to see Oregon go back to in person one day voting in order to see a 

better turnout fairness and integrity in our elections. I miss going to the polling 

location and casting my vote in the booth! Ever since our state went to mail in ballots 

we have seen large amounts of fraud and corruption. Oregon is declining on all 

fronts. I urge you to support this bill and bring Oregon back to the state it was prior to 

mail in ballots. 

Thank you! 


